
       Unapproved 

 
January 30, 2002 Mason Planning Board 

 
In attendance:   Mark McDonald, Wolf Millbrandt, Dotsie Millbrandt (chair),   

Bruce Mann, Pam Lassen (alt), Chris Guiry (alt) 

 
Absent:   Bill Downs 

 
Call to order:  8:10 pm 

  
Old Business: 

 

Hearings so far this year: 
 01-02 Moheban (I, Sb) 

 01-08 Tweedy (I, St) 
 02-01 Dancause (I) 

 

New Business: 
 

01-08 VictorTweedy Auto Storage site plan review. 
Site plan hearing continued from November 19, 2001. 

Present:  None 
Abutters present: None 

 

Mr. Tweedy spoke with Ms. Millbrandt by phone on 1/28 to say that he was in Florida helping his 
parents with a medical problem.  He requested a continuation. 

 
MPB chair made motion to continue the hearing until February 27, 2002.  Seconded, B. Mann. 

Approved. 

 
Hearing is continued until February 27, 2002. 

 
 

01-02    Jones Crossing Estates Subdivision 

   Matt Peterson of Keach Nordstrom Associates (KNA),  
representing Steve Moheban. 

Present:  None 
Abutters present: None 

Others:   Bob Larochelle, representing Conservation Commission 
 

Mr. Peterson spoke with Ms. Millbrandt by phone on 1/30.  The Town Engineer had not compiled 

a written report yet, though he had looked at the plans and visited the Mitchell Hill site.  There 
was no other new information to present, and it was snowing.  Mr. Peterson requested a 

continuation. 
 

MPB chair made motion to continue the hearing until February 27, 2002.  Seconded and 

approved. 
 

Hearing is continued until February 27, 2002. 
 

Adjourn:  MPB chair makes motion to adjourn at 8:20 pm.  Seconded, approved. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 



 

 
  


